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 E2 needed a new tire, repaired 
 E1 had to have a brake job, repaired. Ordered new tires as 

the ones on this truck are original and 23yrs old. 
 Budget meetings have begun with the board 
 Have met with FEMA about meeting with individuals for 

damages for the July 10th and July 30th storms 
 

We responded to 8 alarms since the last report. 
 
2 – Alarm Activations 
2 – Mutual Aid house fire responses 
1 – Alarm response low battery 
1 – Cell phone activated crash response 
2 – Assist Hardwick Rescue           
  
Thanks 
 
Dave Brochu  
 
 


